
The Lodge of St. James 

 

Invites you to a very special evening: 
 

 
 

Friday 10th May 2024 6.00pm 
 

The 75th Anniversary: Consecration of  

The Lodge of St James No. 6838 
 

A special presentation by the Past Provincial Grand Master, 

RWBro Max Bayes PProvGM 
 

A Retrospect of the Recent History of the Lodge 

&  

The Transition from St George’s Avenue to  

Sheaf Close “The Grigg’s Centre” 
 

This meeting is open to all masons. 

The Provincial Grand Master and his Executive will be in attendance.  

The meeting will be followed by a two-course festive board, price £17.50. 

 
To attend then please book in with the SENIOR STEWARD by Friday 3rd May 2024: 

Bro. Guy Woolgrove - Telephone: 07967154519    e-mail: LoSJSteward@outlook.com  

mailto:LoSJSteward@outlook.com

